Susie Duttinger

From: Mindy Montford

Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 4:47 PM
To: Don Clemmer

Cc: Margaret Moore

Subject: RE: Referral to OAG

Approved.

Mindy Montford
First Assistant District Attorney
Travis County District Attorney's Office

Austin, Texas
512.854.9398

From: Don Clemmer <Don.Clemmer@traviscountytx.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2020 4:43 PM

To: Mindy Montford <Mindy.Montford@traviscountytx.gov>
Subject: Referral to OAG

Nate Paul has submitted a formal request that we investigate certain state and federal employees regarding allegations
you and | have previously discussed. | believe it would be best to submit the matter for review by an outside agency. In
this instance, | believe referral to the OAG would be appropriate. I've attached a draft of a referral letter. Let me know if
you approve.

This electronic mail message, including any attachments, may be confidential or privileged under applicable
law. This email is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not
the intended recipient of this email, you are notified that any use, dissemination, distribution, copying,
disclosure or any other action taken in relation to the content of this email including any attachments is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and permanently delete
the original and any copy of this email, including secure destruction of any printouts.
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